
 
 

 
 

 

 

PROVIDING APPRENTICESHIPS DURING THE CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) 
OUTBREAK - ENGLAND 

The Government has updated its guidance on providing apprenticeships following the 
changes made to the CJRS (outlined above). 
 

See:  https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-apprenticeship-
programme-response?utm_source=9bcd6a48-58f7-4469-b646-
17976311f9e2&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-
notifications&utm_content=immediate 
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